
2013 January Newsletter 

I hope everyone had a great holiday season and your kids had great fall and winter sports seasons. I 

know it seems crazy to be talking baseball but we have already begun planning and preparing for the 

2013 Season.  

We are excited to announce that this season we are going to try to start Little League Softball in 

Willards. We will be having an informational meeting on January 30th at the Powellville Firehouse 

Meeting Hall at 7pm for parents of girls ages 7-12 that may be interested in participating in Little League 

Softball. Our program will be run by the Willards Little League Charter and will is not affiliated with the 

program that Wicomico County currently offers. Little League International has had a Softball division 

since 1974 and currently has more than 360,000 girls worldwide. Little League Softball in our area is 

growing every year and this year, Lower Sussex Little League in Roxana DE, will host the Senior and Big 

League Softball World Series. For more information on Little League Softball visit 

www.littleleague.org/media/softball.htm . Please attend this meeting if you are interested in your 

daughter playing Little League Softball and feel free to pass the information along to your neighbors. 

We have scheduled our sign-ups for 2013.  

 Saturday, February 16, 2013  10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 Wednesday, February 20, 2013  6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

 Saturday, February 23, 2013  10:00 am – 12:00 pm 

 Wednesday, February 27, 2013   6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 

The Willards Little League Website was rebuilt over the off season. Please check it out for 

updates throughout the season. You can also find us on facebook this year.  

 

Opening Day will be April 13
th

 this year.  

Look for more updates and information in the coming weeks. 

 

Thanks 

 

Dale 

 

 

http://www.littleleague.org/media/softball.htm

